
Events and Reminders
Monday:

● K-2 PM3 make up testing
● Car line duty this week - Ms. Bethany & Mr. Perez
● Admin Team meeting (10:00am)
● RCMA Management Team mtg. (10:00am-3:00pm)
● Flag football vs. LLT SB (home - 5:00pm)
● Birthdays: Briana Evenes, Erick Espinosa
● Lunch: pizza

Tuesday:
● Terrific Kid recognition
● 2nd grade field trip - Cracker Country
● Birthday: Jordan Castaneda
● Lunch: beef tacos

Wednesday:
● PM3 Grades 3-5 FAST ELA testing
● Yoga with Ms. Grisel (3:30pm-4:30pm)
● 5th grade parent meeting (6:00pm)
● Lunch: 

Thursday:
● PM3 Grades 6-8 FAST ELA testing
● Grade 3 ISIP testing
● K-5 progress reports
● Birthday: Rony Velasquez
● Lunch:

Friday:
● Children’s Day K-5!
● Middle School House meetings
● Birthdays: Sofia Zuniga, Ms. Mary Cruz!
● Lunch: 

Weekend Events:
● Saturday school
● Sunday birthdays: Aaron Palacios, Ms. Maria Juarez!

Mes de la Historia Negra

               Principal’s Message

Taking the initiative to fund your future is a 
significant step for any student, and starting as 
early as 6th grade demonstrates a strong desire 
to succeed. The Take Stock in Children's 
scholarship program recognizes this effort and 
awards students a 2-year Florida prepaid 
scholarship for their college or technical school 
education after high school. 

 During Saturday school on April 20th, seven 
students attended a scholarship essay workshop 
with Ms. Diana to complete their scholarship 
essays. The program has opened up to 6th 
graders for the first time, and these students 
worked diligently on their essays, receiving 
feedback and making their applications 
competitive. It is inspiring to see young students 
planning for their future and working towards 
their goals, even on a Saturday!  Thank you Ms. 
Diana for all of your support of scholars in middle 
school and beyond!
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Sports Court roof project underway!


